
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 4, 1995 

 

Dr. Paul C. Peters 

5323 Harry Hines Blvd. 

Dallas, Texas 75235 

 

Dear Dr. Peters: 

 

Thank you for agreeing to meet with me on Monday, December 18, 1995.  I will come to your office 

at 8:30 a.m., unless I hear from you further.   

 

While in Dallas I can be reached at the Adolphus.  The number at the Adolphus is  

(214) 742-8200 if you need to get in touch with me for any reason. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

 


